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Dr. Don Tesar Memorial Scholarship for Students of Dentistry 
 

The NWT-NU Dental Association is pleased to offer a scholarship in memory of Dr. Don Tesar 
which is awarded annually to a future student of dentistry. The value of the scholarship is 
$1,000 which will be presented as a cheque when the successful applicant is determined. 
 
Requirements to apply: 

• Cover letter, stating your intent to study dentistry, why you have chosen this path and a 
little bit about yourself (e.g. past achievements, interests, clubs etc.) 

• Confirmation of acceptance to your course of study  

• Letter of recommendation from your school guidance counselor (for those graduating 
this year from High School) or employer 

 
Applications should be sent via email to jzdebiak@nwtnudentalassociation.ca or faxed to 1 (877) 
389-6876. 
 
ATT: Jillian Zdebiak 
Executive Director 
NWT-NU Dental Association 
 
If you have any questions regarding this scholarship please contact Jillian Zdebiak at 
jzdebiak@nwtnudentalassociation.ca. 
 
All high school applications must be received by April 15th. If no applications from high schools 
are received by this date then consideration will be given to other applicants up until June 
15th. Previous applicants may reapply annually but first consideration will be given to new 
applicants. 
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